
We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2024?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting 7pm, 
Wednesday 4th September  in the school Staffroom.
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WATCH OUT FOR UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 3

• Ice Block Fridays - Every Friday (weather permitting) $2 each or 3 for $5. 
• Family Photos - 17th & 18th August – This Weekend (Spaces still available)
• School Disco - 30th August

REMINDERS

Second Hand Uniforms:
Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please drop off at the school office.
Yummy Stickers  
Remind your children to stick their Yummy stickers from their fruit to the class sticker 
sheet.

Come and join us for the St Thomas’s School PTA Disco!

It’s that time of the year when St Thomas’s School kids can 
spend a fun evening of dancing with their friends and 
making new ones.

Friday 30th August (Daffodil Day) In the School Hall
$5 Entry pp - Cash Door Sales Only (this is a cash only event)
$1 of all door sales will be donated to the Cancer Society

• Junior Disco (yrs 0-3) 5pm – 6.30pm
• Senior Disco (yrs 4-8) 6.45pm – 8.15pm

There will be Pizza $3 per slice (GF cheese available)
Sale on the night for $1, $2 & $3:
• Popcorn & chips 
• Lollies
• Soft drinks/water
• Fluro/glow goodies
• Tattoos & more

Please pick up your children at the end of their Disco as they 
are not be permitted to leave the school grounds without a 
caregiver. 

PTA School Disco – Come Dressed in Yellow
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